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March 13, 2008
Minutes

The OVCC group met on March 13th, 2008. There were eleven members present.

At the meeting the membership voted to change the second meeting of each month to a
Friday night. This change will take effect with the second meeting in April, which will be
Friday, April 25. The first meeting of each month remains on Thursday nights. Ten
members voted for the change and one voted against it. The purpose of the change is
to help attract new members who have conflicts with our Thursday meeting nights. We
need get this information out to the media and let other groups such as the Tri State Art
Association know in case there are members who would be interested in joining the
OVCC.

Jeff Bryson brought to the floor a motion to have our second photo outing to be held on
April 18th, 19th, and 20th with a trip to Hocking Hills http://www.hockinghills.com The
plan is to share rides and to leave Huntington after work on Friday April 18th, and to
return on Sunday April 20th. Details are still being worked out.

The meeting included a photo competition with the subject "LOVE". There were 15
entries. Images which have been submitted for web posting may be viewed here.

* Black and White Tyro *
1st place - Sally Williams
2nd place - Jeff Bryson
3rd place - Jeff Bryson
Honorable Mention - Sally Williams

* Color Advanced *
1st place - Iris Burd
2nd place - Rick Jackson
3rd place - Connie Jackson
Honorable Mention - Rick Jackson


http://www.hockinghills.com/

* Color Tyro *
1st place - Sally Williams
2nd place - Jeff Bryson
3rd place - Sally Williams
Honorable Mention - Jeff Bryson

* Digitally Enhanced *
2nd place - Jeff Bryson
3rd place - Jeff Bryson

* Best of Show *
Sally Williams

The next regular meeting will be held on Thursday, March 27th. We plan to have a

program given by Mark Hamilton with a slide presentation from some of the original
members of the OVCC.

Michael Adkins,
President



